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N c> DATE; March 16,2005 

TO: Hong Wang, Management Review Specialist, Commission Clerk & Administrative 
Services 

Kay B. Flynn, '& ief of Records, Division of the Commission Clerk & 
Administrative Services 

FROM: 

RE: Docket No. 050 147-TI - Acknowledgment of registration of Cinergy 
Telecommunications, Inc. as intrastate interexchange telecommunications 
comrmnv. 

We received the above-referenced registration form from Cinergy on February 24, 2005. 
Shortly after a docket was opened for processing the registration, it was discovered we had 
previously, on February 23, 2005, received a nearly identical registration package from Cinergy, 
which we assigned Docket No. 050144-TI and company code/registration no. TJ989. Upon 
inquiring of the company, we learned the company sent one registration package and followed it 
up with a second package which included a cover letter. Mr. Pineda, with whom we spoke, 
agreed to send a letter withdrawing the second filing. That letter, a copy of which is attached, 
was received March 1 5,2005. 

Based on the information we obtained, it is appropriate to Docket 050147-TI as 
opened in error. Please do so. 
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CINERGY 
TELECOMMUNICATIONS, INC 

March I O ,  2005 

Bv overniqht courier 

FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
DlVlSlON OF THE COMMISSION CLERK AND ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES 
ATTN: KAY FLYNN 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 050147-TI 

Dear Madam: 

Cinergy Telecommunications, Inc. hereby withdraws the second (duplicate) filing for IXC 
registration, referenced above, which was mailed to you in error. We sincerely regret any 
inconvenience this may have caused you. 

If you have any further comments, please contact Mr. Mario Pineda at (305) 374-6898 or 
m pined a @ c- tel ecom . corn. 
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